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With the shortage of housing happening in so many areas in Oregon, this bill seems 

like a no-brainer. Finding areas that have already been paved over and are inside the 

urban growth boundary to repurpose for housing should be a top priority! Whenever I 

see a rarely used shopping center being turned into housing, especially high density 

housing, I celebrate. Unlike how I mourn seeing arable farmlands and open spaces 

being gobbled up for development. Please pass this bill. 


